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5th August

Sir

I have the honor to

acknowledge the receipt of

your letter of the 22nd Ultimo

enclosing copy of a letter from

Mr. Agent Incas relative to the

vaceination of the Indians in

his district, and in reply I beg

to inform you that cool weather

is considered to be more

favorable for vaccinating than

the not season.

I have the honor to be,

Sir,

Your obdt. Servant.

An Kont

Deputy of the Supt. Genl.

Hon. Endlewdney.

Ind Com. for Man Nur. of Ind. Affairs.

Regina. V.W. T.
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